St. Timothy Preschool

Super Friends' News Flash

FEBRUARY 2024

3001 Forest Ridge Drive ~ P.O. Box 210338 ~ Bedford, TX 76095 ~ Phone: 817-685-6751 ~ Fax: 817-571-7714 ~ Email: preschool@sttimothy-cpc.org

Dates to Remember

Jan 29th—Feb 2nd Pink Week

> 1st Tuition Due

1st through 15th

Summer & Fall Registration for CURRENT FAMILIES and Summer Alumni

> 9th & 22nd SPIRIT DAY

Wear School Shirt

12th—15th Valentines Week

16th-19th
PRESIDENTS DAY Weekend

SCHOOL CLOSED

23rd

Fall Registration for NEW STUDENTS

Feb 26th—Mar 1st Purple Week

From Our Director, Ms. Christina

Hi Everyone! We will focus on "Love One Another" this month, and we will talk about loving one another as Jesus loves us. We will be celebrating Valentine's Week from February 12th through 15th with a special snack all that week. Please watch your email for a sign up link. The students will exchange Valentines in their class. We will also learn about the post office and the dentist. February is full of fun things to learn!

Blessings, Ms. Christina

Pink/Red Spirit Week

This month, we will wear PINK OR RED school-wide January 29th-February 2nd.

1

St. Timothy Spirit Day

We are wearing our "JESUS IS MY SUPERHERO" school shirts on February 9th and 22nd.

Earn Credit for Your Referrals

Your word of mouth is our best advertising! We want to thank you for referring others by giving you a \$35 credit! For each new family that enrolls, you will receive the credit after their first month of attendance. Thank you for all your kind words!

Chapel Time

February—"This is my commandment that you love one another, as I have loved you." John 15:12

As we celebrate Valentine's Day this month, we will talk about how God loves each of us and discuss ways we can show God's love to each other. We will also continue to learn about all the miracles Jesus performed while He was living on Earth and how He loves us so!

Registration

We are very excited to be able to offer registration completely online again this year! You will receive an email with instructions. There will be multiple steps in the process, but you will start by paying the registration fee online. You will also need to email us your child's health forms.

Summer and fall registration for currently enrolled students and summer alumni will be Thursday, February 1st through Thursday, February 15th. Being a current student gives you priority enrollment for summer classes which will fill quickly. Please get your registration completed during this time. We will open up registration to new families for fall on February 23rd.

Reminders:

Due to increased enrollment, files MUST BE COMPLETE, NO BALANCE ON YOUR ACCOUNT AND REGISTRATION FEE PAID in order for us to hold a spot.

Complete registration includes: Updated enrollment information, current shot record, current statement of health/Vision and Hearing screenings if applicable, current account balance and registration fee paid.

We feel blessed to have your children here at St. Timothy and we feel honored that so many families have continued to come year after year!

Parent Reminders

- Please follow the correct traffic pattern and drive slowly through the parking lot.
- Please label ALL of your child's belongings.
- Remember to bring a jacket every day.

FEBRUARY 2024

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
PINK & RED WEEK	30 PINK & RED WEEK	31 PINK & RED WEEK	PINK & RED WEEK Registration for current families begins	PINK & RED WEEK
5	6	7	8	9 SPIRIT DAY
VALENTINES WEEK	VALENTINES WEEK	VALENTINES WEEK	VALENTINES WEEK	PRESIDENTS DAY WEEKEND SCHOOL CLOSED
PRESIDENTS DAY WEEKEND SCHOOL CLOSED	20	21	SPIRIT DAY 22	Registration for new families begins
PURPLE WEEK	PURPLE WEEK	28 PURPLE WEEK	PURPLE WEEK	







